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We have a couple of hybred meetings now, Makakilo Hill Climbers, Iroquois 
Point. We also have a couple meetings meeting physically such as Sobriety 101, 
and Courage to Change. The rest of the meetings are still meeting on virtual 
plateforms. We are planning a future workshop on a virtual plateform and are 
discussing whether to have a paypal for contributions to district as we continue 
to meet on a virtual plateform. We are not receiving contributions but it may be 
because groups are not collecting contributions and are not sure how to 
contribute with all the virtual plateforms. I attended PRAASA first time ever in 
my sobritey and thank everyone in service. It was very interesting. 
 
As for the motions at this assembly: We did feel that we wish we would have 
gotten these motions on changing the big book in a very clear form much sooner 
as these are such important motions and we would really like to get that 
information to every member in district before bringing an actual vote. But We 
had a lot of discussion over the motion at district related to big book changes 
and as a district are not for any motions that would change the first 164 pages of 
the big book . We would however support putting phamplets as appendixes. But 
we as individuals had many different opionions on these controversial subjects. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


